DGD
Credit Card Policy

The district may obtain credit cards for use by school officials and employees to pay for actual and necessary expenses incurred in the performance of work-related duties and to purchase goods for the District. Such cards shall not be used for purchasing goods for personal use or for non-District related matters. 

The Superintendent or his/her designee shall have control of such cards and no employee shall use the cards without approval of the Superintendent or his/her designee. The District financial officer shall maintain a control list containing the name of each person a card is assigned to.

Any official or employee using a District credit card shall immediately submit the original credit card receipt and itemized sales ticket to the District financial officer. Failure to comply with this procedure could mean cancellation of the card. 

The use of the credit cards is not intended to circumvent the District policy on purchasing. 
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